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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for Construction of a 
24" Diameter Water Transmission Main (Sacramento River Water 
Treatment Plant to Richards Blvd.) 

SUMMARY  

The Division of Water and Sewers and the firm of Dewante & Stowell, Consulting 
Engineers, have prepared plans and specifications for the subject project. It is 
recommended that the plans and specifications be approved and the project be 
advertised for bid. 

BACKGROUND  

This project is part of the current 5-year Capital Improvements Program to extend 
filtered surface water across the American River to the Natomas Area of North 
Sacramento, and is the second phase of a two-phase project to move water from 
the Sacramento River Water Treatment Plant to West El Camino Avenue. Phase I is 
currently under construction (Richards Boulevard to West El Camino Avenue). These 
improvements will help perfect the City's surface water rights, reduce withdrawals 
from the underground supply, and are necessary to maintain adequate fire protection 
and water pressures during peak demand periods. Construction should be completed 
before May 1, 1982. 

FINANCIAL  

The final construction cost estimate for this project is $170,000.00. The 1981/82 
Capital Improvements Budget (4-13-3030-1524-4820) includes an unencumbered balance of 
$135,500 for this project. Upon receipt and evaluation of actual bids and associated 
inspection costs, we will request a fund transfer to cover the project costs. There 
are sufficient monies available in the Water Fund to cover such anticipated costs. 
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RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the plans and specifications for the subject project be 
approved and advertised for bid, and that bids be received on January 19, 1982. 

Respectfully submitted, 

AWe/ 
R. W. J&hnston 
Acting Manager 

Recommend 	royal: 

R. H. Parker 
City Engineer 

Approval recommended: 
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